INMED NEURO Update:

· Per NIH’s recommendation:   The INMED NEURO program will be able to carry over 2020 funds into 2021 (and 2021 funds into 2022). Essentially, we would be pausing our program and deferring those that we have accepted until next summer 2021.

· This will provide a great opportunity to build relationships with those that have accepted and are willing to defer until next summer during this upcoming academic year.

· The INMED NEURO team will collaborate with the teachers virtually throughout the 2020-21 school year and have them engage in their research experience next summer. We are excited to be able to develop relationships with our participating teachers before they come to campus. This can only make our program stronger and more meaningful for them and us.

· We plan to have our first virtual meeting with the teachers in June 2020. 

INMED NEURO Teachers for 20-21:

1. John –Four Winds High School, Fort Totten ND (Masters) High School teacher – Spirit Lake 
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Sally – Lame Deer Public School, Lame Deer MT (Masters) Middle School teacher – Northern Cheyenne 
1. Kaitlyn – New Town Public Schools, New Town ND (working on Masters) Middle School teacher – MHA Nation 
1. Fawn – Fort Yates Public School, Fort Yates ND (Bachelors) Middle School teacher - Standing Rock 
1. Marsha (Repeat) – TMCS, Belcourt ND (Bachelors) Middle School teacher – TMBCI 

